
From: seasonalrateclass
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Thursday, March 18, 2021 8:46:22 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, March 13, 2021 2:05 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-13

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Bryan Alguire

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
As a result of these proposed changes my electric bill would be increased by 112%.
I understand everyone has increasing costs, but a 112% increase is unbelievable.
This proposal is penalizing users that use less electricity and or are conserving electrical power.
I believe you are sending the wrong message when you penalize consumers that conserve energy.
I would ask you not to approve this proposed plan.
Thank you
Bryan Alguire




